
December 15, 2022 
 
Dear Residents of Quail Creek, 
 
Our sincere apologies but there has been some miscommunication in regards to Monday’s HOA 
meeting. The meeting will consist of voting for new Board of Trustees. Please be aware that at 
this time, only landowners of Quail Creek are able to attend. There will be more information 
for renters and tenants once the board has been established. 
 
Thank you for your understanding. 
 
HOA 
quailcreekhoa45311@gmail.com 
 


